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Thomas Beasley
  

On February 4th 2011, Phoenix Training Services and one of our past clients; Thomas Beasley
were featured in an article in the Birmingham Mail newspaper. This was regarding the training
and support which we provided Thomas with that helped him to go on and gain employment. A
copy of the article can be found below:

  

(Taken from the Birmingham Mail, 04/02/2011, page 57)
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